From:

Sent: 22 March 2023 16:35

To: Ameen, Ismail <Ismail.Ameen@Barnet.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/0954/192

** Warning External Email **

Hi
Hope this finds you well
With regard to the above myself or my anyone in the road has received any letters

I would like to note that as the previous application 22/5957/RCU | completely object to
this.

It is not in keeping with the Tudor look of the road - ||| G Has 2!

the beams and so do all the other house.

This road is known for the Tudor look and without the beams it does not keep in

character of the road or the other houses. It does not fit i_

Please also note that above 192 application is for the gable wall only — They have
removed all the timbers from the house already

Regards,





